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THHE

BLOODY SUNDAY

JusTiCE
C AMPAIGN

The Rt. Hon. Tony Blair, MP

clo

Diary Secretary

10 Downing Street

London

15 May 1997

Fax No:00-44-171-9250918

Dear Prime Minister,

On Thursday, 29 May 1997, a representative ofall 14 families who lost a

loved one on Bloody Sunday, together with two of the wounded, will visit

Westminster. During their visit the delegation hopes to meet with many of

the 65 MP's who signed the House of Commons Motion on 29th January

1997, calling for the repudiation of the findings of the Widgery Tribunal

and the need for a re-cxamination of the events of the day.

Lam writing on behalf of the families to request a meeting with you on

May 29, 1997. The families would value the opportunity of expressing

their hopes that your Government will ensure that an honest reappraisal of

the Bloody Sunday events will contribute both to their own peace of mind

and a lasting peace in Ireland

The families will travel from Dublin following a briefing with the Irish

Governent concerning the Bloody Sunday dossier it is currently finalising

for presentation to the British Government.

We look forward to your response.

Yours sircerely,

EO—

Don Mullan.

Author, Eyewitness Bloody Sunday
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